Pacer Wrestling News - Week of February 27

Congratulations Luc! Lucas became Shoreland's first state semi-finalist and finalist and highest state finish at 2nd. He fell just short in the end, but it was an awesome match and experience.

Thanks to everyone who came to support Lucas at the state tournament! I hope that everyone who came with the team had a great experience and made some lasting memories!

This week

There will be no wrestling activities on Monday. On Tuesday, I would like all wrestlers to stay for "practice" from 3:15 until about 4:45. We will take care of the mats, put equipment away and maybe play a couple games to round out the year.

We will leave the mats out on the stage - there are some cuts and gouges that need repair. Sometime in the next couple weeks, I will need some wrestlers to help put them away when they are all set.

Equipment

There are still some items that need to be turned in. Make sure those get to me as soon as possible.

Banquet

Our wrestling banquet is tentatively scheduled for 6:30, Monday, March 13. If you're aware of any conflicts, please let me know as soon as possible!

If there are any parents who would be interested in organizing the food part of the banquet, I would very much appreciate it. Let me know if you'd like to help. Watch for more information and details in the future.